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Extracts from letter to

Dr. J. Murray Clark, K.C., 
Toronto, Canada

"I beg you will permit me to express the very great 
satisfaction I have had in reading your admirable address 
entitled "The Relations Between the British Dominions of 
Virginia and the Dominion of Canada" read at Annapolis 
Royal. Nova Scotia, August 31, I921. '•

"Rich in substance, profound in learning, elegant in 
diction, this great and scholarly address is fraught with 
special significance to the day in which we live, and should 
receive the widest publication on both sides of the Atlantic."


